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murphylarronde@comcast.net
Thursday, April 8, 2010 1:18 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits

Suzanne Murphy Larronde

7101 La Ronda Court

Sarasota, FL 34238-4550

April 8, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

remedy the problems that got us into this fix, for heavens sake.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Murphy Larronde

941 921 1418


